
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 23rd May 2025  

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
 
Year 10 Mock Examinations 
  
 
The Year 10 examinations will begin on Thursday 19th June. Students will receive a personalised exam timetable 
outlining the details of each exam they are required to sit. There is a copy of the timetable provided on this 
communication. 
 
These examinations will be conducted in a formal setting to give students a realistic experience of the conditions 
they will encounter during their formal Year 11 GCSE exams. Examinations will take place in the Sport’s Hall or in 
designated rooms according to pre-existing access arrangements. 
 
Subject teachers will provide students with guidance on what to revise and direct them to appropriate resources, 
including materials available on Microsoft Teams. To further support students in their preparation, we will be 
delivering a revision skills programme through PSHE lessons. This will cover effective revision techniques, time 
management, and ways to maintain wellbeing during the exam period. 
If you have any questions or concerns about the upcoming exams or revision support, please do not hesitate to 
get in touch. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
  
 
Mr Phil Alker 
Head of Year 10  
 
 
Mrs Maggie Gee  
Assistant Head 

 


